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To: 		ALL RESIDENTS & STAFF
From:	ANDREW DUJON, President/Chief Executive Officer
RE:		Thank You, Memorial Day, Spectrum Update, & More
Date:	May 22, 2025

Good morning,

On behalf of my family, we want to thank everyone for their heartfelt condolences regarding the loss of my mom.  She truly enjoyed living at Waterman and making new friends while living here.  Your compassion during this difficult time is much appreciated.

This weekend, we will observe Memorial Day.  Please take a moment to remember all those who died while serving our country.  We have all been blessed by their sacrifice.

This past Monday, we met with a demolition contractor, and they have ordered the dumpsters and are mobilizing to get started.  The anticipated start date for the demolition is the week of June 1.

I have been asked about the Micro Farm at Lakeside.  We have an issue with the reverse osmosis lines, and the technician is coming on May 27 to resolve it.  We expect to be growing fresh, nutritious food by May 30.

The contract from Spectrum has been sent to our legal counsel for review.  We will continue to push this through as efficiently as possible.  It will be several months before the service is actually changed.  As we approach the change-over date, we will have representatives on-site to help educate you about the changes.  I want to especially thank your fellow residents George Katen, Phil Davis, Jean Puckett, Joel Anderson, Robert Bosnak and Al Whittle for their input during the selection process.  They were excellent in giving us resident perspectives and asking questions we hadn’t considered.

Just a reminder that the UF Health Clinic at Waterman Village is open Wednesday and Thursday from 9 am to 5 pm.  Walk-ins are welcome.

[image: ]Have a wonderful weekend and Memorial Day!
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